
 
 

 
 

 
 

Permanent Mission of Georgia 
to the United Nations 

 
 
 
 

 

Permanent Mission of Thailand 
to the United Nations 

 
 

17 May 2019 

Excellency, 

 

We have the honour to write to you in our capacity as the Co-facilitators to conduct 
informal consultations for the political declaration of the upcoming High-level Meeting 
on Universal Health Coverage on 23 September 2019, which is called for by UNGA 
resolution A/RES/73/131. 

With reference to our previous letter dated 13 May 2019, we are pleased to attach the 
zero draft of the political declaration “Universal Health Coverage: Moving together to 
build a healthier world”, which will be presented to Member States on Tuesday, 21 May 

2019, from 1.15 p.m. to 2.30 p.m. in Conference Room 2. The first informal 
consultation will be convened on Tuesday, 28 May 2019, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. in 

Conference Room 12, where Member States will be given an opportunity at the 
beginning of the meeting to express general views and comments, if any, followed by 
the first round of informal consultations on the text.  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

H.E. Mr. Kaha Imnadze 
Ambassador and Permanent Representative of 

Georgia to the United Nations 

H.E. Mr. Vitavas Srivihok 
Ambassador and Permanent Representative 

of Thailand to the United Nations 
  

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

    Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


